December Newsletter

     
I hope you all enjoy your Thanksgiving Break! I am looking forward to seeing everyone again next week. 

We are getting started on Christmas!
We will be talking about the Christmas story for the three weeks leading up to break. We will also have some Santa fun the last week.

It has been a tough couple of years. If you are not feeling the Christmas spirit, Good Shepherd invites you to our Blue Christmas Service on December 22nd at 7:00pm. Deacon Linda Freund will be holding the service. You do not need to be a member of the church to attend.

You are also invited to the Children’s Christmas Pageant held on December 18th at 4:00. Young kids will be singing songs, helping to tell the Christmas story. Our Praise Band will perform a song as well as our Pastor, Rev Yo Han. 

 Christmas Eve service will be at 7:00. 





This month’s Units


   December 1st : This little Light of Mine.

December 8th: Jesus is Born

December 15th: Angels Sing

Christmas Break: December 17-January 3rd
School resumes January 4


Letters: Gg, Hh

G-God is Love. 1 John 4:7

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! I hope 2022 brings you many blessings!
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